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“Achieving through Challenge”



  

Dear Applicant

We are looking for a dynamic, ambitious and energetic technology teacher who can motivate and inspire pupils across Key Stage 3 and 4, to join our forward thinking STEAM faculty. As well as a good track record of excellent classroom practice, a commitment to high standards of learning and student progress, you will need initiative, independence and vision to build on current progress and projects. 

This is a full-time permanent appointment from September 2019. 
At Penryn College we have created a STEAM faculty by combining the DT and ICT departments, for 2019-20 this will give students an experience of joined up, cross-curricular teaching. We are moving towards a curriculum that is taught through project-based learning for year 7 and 8, and leading to specialist options in the pre-GCSE year 9. At GCSE students can opt for AQA GCSE Design and Technology or NCFE Technical Award Graphic Design.

The STEAM faculty includes three specialist design technology teachers and a part time technician, as well as two specialist ICT teachers. The faculty for the most part will not teach as a separate rotation of skills, but through cross-disciplinary projects incorporating ICT, Resistant Materials, Graphics and Product Design elements. Projects are linked to industry and we will be encouraging industry and college involvement at every stage of students’ learning. 

The successful candidate will enjoy teaching all areas of design technology alongside some key ICT skills in a ground breaking and well-resourced faculty, and must be prepared to contribute fully in the continuing development of our excellent cross-disciplinary curriculum. This will include planning for new GCSE specifications, ICT, extra-curricular offers, literacy, numeracy and skills based assessment. Essentially inspiring pupils through their love of the subject.

The closing date for completed application forms is Monday 25th March at 9am.
Interviews will be 1st April. 

Please return completed application forms, along with a covering letter to: vacancies@penryn-college.cornwall.sch.uk or post to HR Office, Penryn College, Kernick Road, Penryn, Cornwall, TR10 8PZ.

Yours faithfully

Sasha Wilkinson

HR Manager
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